
Pupil Guide



I have been off school for a long time.  
Now the people who run the country 

say it is Okay to go back.

School will be open again on 
8th March 2021.

It is safe to go back to school but some 
things will be a bit different.



I will come into school through the front 
or back gates. My grown-up will not 

come into school but that is ok. An adult 
will be at the gate to meet me.

My grown-up will make sure that I am 
well enough to come to school.

This helps to keep everyone safe.



When I am in school, I can see all my 
friends again.

We are going to be in a class bubble.  

There are some things I need to do to 
keep me and everyone else safe.



It is important to keep clean. This keeps 
everyone healthy.

I will wash my hands using soap or 
handsanitiser.

I will help to keep my classroom clean as 
well.



I will bring my own pencil case if I am in 
Year 1,2,3,4,5 or 6. It is ok if I forget 
something. We have stationery in 

school too!

I can change my reading book but I 
must make sure I was my hands at 

home once I’ve read it. 



Sometimes the grown-ups might have 
to wear masks and gloves.

That is Okay.  They are still the same 
person.



The classroom will look different and I 
will sit in a row.

I will wear my school uniform apart 
from on my PE day. Then I will wear my 

PE kit. My teacher will let me know 
when we are doing PE.



School will be a bit different when I go 
back.

It won’t be like this forever and at some 
point in the future everything will go 

back to normal.


